
 The average life span of a major league baseball is 7 pitches.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 159
Thursday, May 10th

TODAY
• “Willy  Wonka”in the elem - 1:30pm
• 7th gr. Math retakes - 2nd & 3rd hr.
• Sb  & Bsb (JH teams also) @ Carlton-4:30pm. Bus @ 2:45, 

dismissal @ 2:30
• Homework Help

FRIDAY
• 8th gr. Math retakes - 1st & 2nd hrs
• JH Track @ Two Harbors-3pm. Bus @ 1:15, dismissal @ 1pm
• Bsb @ South Ridge - 4:30pm. Bus @ 2:15, dismissal @ 2pm

Students are not allowed to use the vending machines in the teacher’s lounge.  Use your own.

ALC summer schedule is June 4, 11, 18 & 25 and July 2 & 9 from 3:00 to 5:30pm. Get signed up if you need to attend.

Mr. Giese’s mentor group will meet tomorrow morning before school.

NHS and Jr NHS: Those of you who went tree planting last Friday, please turn in your photograph usage permission 
forms into Dr. Baumgardt as soon as possible. Thanks.

Reminder to all 8th and 9th grade Talent Search students...if you are interested in attending our summer trip 
to Eau Claire Wisconsin, your application must be post marked and in the mail Mr. Hoppe by this Friday.

We're doing a penny drive for Kids Plus until May 24th.  We're trying to raise 1,000 dollars in pennies!  Mr. 
Willard is so skeptical of your fund-raising abilities, that he has said, "If they raise 1,000 dollars, I'll ride my bike to school!"--
he lives 55 miles from school!  Let's do it--let's make him eat his words.  The winning class will get a smoothie party with 
Mr. Willard.  You get positive points for pennies in your jar, but negative points for dollars and for silver coins, so you can 
"sabotage" other grades!  The jars will be in the commons by Greta's office.

Any athletes in grades 7-12 that would like to come to summer practices, weight lifting, etc. but don’t have a ride, 
please see Tim Tierney or Trevor Honstrom and we’ll figure out some transportation for you. 

Last day for the activity bus is next Thursday, May 17th.

Kick off your shoes for the summer! Bring in any pair of shoes or sandles and earn 10 cents for our school.  There 
is a drop off box in the high school office and elementary library.

McGregor Sports Acceleration forms are in the high school office. Get your forms turned in to Lisa Kruse along 
with your fees. Deadline is May 20th.

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS are due by May 25th.  If you're not reading them, start returning them now.  Thanks!

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS belong to:  Kacie Boyd, Ben Fistere, Nick Fistere, Geno Hafslund, Ryan Hafslund, Trevor 
Heagle, Seth Irwin, Joey Jacobs, Kiarra Johnson, Noah Johnson, Morgan Kowitz , Tonya Norton, Solomon Pagan, Billy Staska, 
Karlee Tierney & Chandra Weimer.

There will be report card holds for students that do not turn in their library books or have not paid 
a shop fee.


